
MINUTES of the ANNUAL MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL held at 7.30 pm on Thursday 31st May 

2018 at Hougham and Marston Village Hall. 

Cllr Scott advised that Mike Barnatt-Millns had offered his resignation.   

It was proposed and agreed unanimously that Cllr Scott be Chair for the forthcoming year and he 

accepted and signed his Declaration of Acceptance of Office. 

It was proposed and agreed unanimously that Cllr Wright be Vice Chair for the forthcoming year and 

he accepted and signed his Declaration of Acceptance of Office. 

Meeting closed at 7.35 pm 

 


